
 The Turner County Board of Commissioners met on Monday, May 7, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. 

at the Turner County Agricultural Center for a Called “advertised” Budget Meeting with 

Commissioners Calhoun, Denham and McCard present.  Commissioners Burgess and Hall were 

not present for the meeting.  Staff present was Latrice Wilson, County Clerk.  Others present 

were Mark Robinson, Fire Chief/EMA Director, Robby Royal, EMS Director and Lynn Davis, 

Extension Coordinator. Chairman Denham called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. Mr. Mark 

Robinson gave the invocation. The purpose of the Called Budget Meeting was to work on the 

fiscal year 2018-2019 budget.  There were no motions made at the meeting.  The Called Budget 

Meeting adjourned at 7:22 p.m. 

______________________________________ 

Nick Denham, Chairman  

 

Attest: _________________________________ 

             Latrice L. Wilson, County Clerk  

  

  


